
Submitter: Eleni Kondilis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan, and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee: 

I am writing in support of HB 2007. As someone who goes into public buildings to 

acquire permits and attend meetings, I would appreciate the added safety in knowing 

that concealed carry permit holders were prohibited from bringing their guns into the 

building. Guns can accidentally discharge, they can be left in bathrooms and picked 

up by a child or a prohibited person, or they can be intentionally fired at an employee 

or building patron. Public buildings are not a place for guns. Guns can be kept in 

vehicles in a gun safe or left at home when someone needs to enter a public building. 

Guns everywhere clearly don't make us safer, as we have more gun violence than 

any Western nation. 

Eleni Kondilis 


